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To FIG Member Associations 

Call for nominations 
 

At its meeting in Amsterdam, the Netherlands 10-14 May 2020 the FIG General Assembly  
will elect two new Vice Presidents for term of office 2021-2024.  

Please note that the voting for Commission Chairs Elect will be postponed.  
 
Dear FIG Member, 
 
You are invited to consider nominations for Vice President of the Federation for the period 2021-
2024. The Council has prepared the attached template specifying the background information 
required from each candidate for the open posts as Vice President. 
 
Closing date for nominations is 16 December 2019, following the internal rules. Nominations 
arriving after this date will not be considered for the elections. 
 
The General Assembly should according to the internal rules also elect a Chair Elect for each of the 
ten FIG Commissions for term of office 1.1.2021-31.12.2022. Under normal circumstances the 
Chair Elect will be elected as the Chair of the Commission at the FIG Congress 2022 for the period 
2023-2026.  
 
As announced already at the General Assembly 2019 in Hanoi, Vietnam, FIG Council has decided 
to postpone the election of the Commission Chairs until FIG Working Week 2021 in Accra, Ghana, 
held 24-28 May 2021. FIG Council encourages you as member association in cooperation with the 
commissions to find good candidates for these posts. Please consider now your possibility to 
support the FIG Commissions. If you have not already appointed delegates to the (relevant) 
Commissions, you are encouraged to do so. 
 
We look forward to receiving your nomination for Vice President in due time prior to the deadline 
of 16 December 2019. For questions please contact me by email or phone.  
             
Best regards 
 
 
Louise Friis-Hansen 

FIG DIrector 
Tel direct: + 45 9391 0810  
louise.friis-hansen@fig.net 

ENSURING THE RAPID RESPONSE TO CHANGE, 
ENSURING THE SURVEYOR OF TOMORROW 
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